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Huon Valley Medical Services team announcement 

  

Huon Valley Medical Services is pleased to announce new General Practitioners 
joining our team at the Geeveston Medical Centre. 
  
Dr Adrian Cakra is a Tasmanian GP who has interests in managing a broad range 
of long term and chronic medical conditions such as asthma, diabetes, 
hypertension and mental health conditions. 
 
He has special interests in men’s and LGBTQIA+ health. Adrian will be at 
Geeveston from Monday 4 March 2024 to the end of July 2024. 
  
Dr Lucy Winterbottom is an employed GP with Huon Valley Council. She was 
practicing out of Dover Medical Centre before taking parental leave. On her 
return in the 1st week of April, Lucy will be permanently based in Geeveston. 
  
There are additional exciting developments for both Dover and Geeveston 
Medical Centres and further updates will provided as these are confirmed. 
 
Huon Valley Council and Huon Valley Medical Services remain committed to 
meeting our rural community’s need for affordable, local healthcare.  
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